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December 15, 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Oyster Bay - East Norwich Community: 

 

With the holiday season upon us, it is hard to believe that we are enjoying the last 

days of 2022 and welcoming 2023! It seems like only yesterday we welcomed back 

our students from summer vacation. Now here we are, approaching the second half 

of the school year and confidently hitting our mid-school year stride.  

 

During the past month, the students, staff, and families have come together to 

celebrate at our winter concerts and athletic events. I am extremely proud of the 

work that our school community has accomplished so far this year. Please accept 

my heartfelt appreciation for all you have done to support our vision of 

“Empowering ALL Students to Achieve Excellence.” 

 

On behalf of myself, the Board of Education, and our entire administrative team, 

please accept our best wishes to you and your families for a joyful holiday season 

and a Happy New Year. Enjoy the time with your loved ones.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dr. Francesco Ianni 

Superintendent of Schools 

http://www.obenschools.org/

